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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to welcome you again to the Academy for the Year 9 Parents’ evening. You will have the opportunity 

to book appointments with all subject teachers. The booking portal will be accessible from midday on the 6th 

February. The Academy will continue to use the online booking system for appointments which can be accessed via 

the website or directly from using this link: 

https://corbybusinessacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

We would encourage you to take advantage of this evening in order to fully understand how your child is progressing 

and how you can support them. This Parent evening is particularly important as it will help you and your child make 

informed decisions regarding the options that they may wish to chose in Year 10. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr S. Underwood 

Principal 
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